
 
 
 
 
 

Joliet Township High School 
Joliet, Illinois 

 
 NOTICE OF MEETING 
 

 
The Board of Education of Joliet Township High School District #204 has changed 
the location for its regular meeting scheduled for 7:00 p.m., Tuesday, October 18, 
2022.  The meeting location is moved to Joliet West High School, 401 North 
Larkin, Joliet, IL.  The meeting will take place in the Auditorium, please use the 
Auditorium entrance, door 5.  
 

 
 

Mrs. Lorraine Guerrero Neumayer, Secretary 
 Board of Education 
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